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From: kquigley@caploggroup.com
To: Mike Collins; Kim Iverson
Subject: Public comment letter - please forward to Council members
Date: Thursday, June 16, 2011 8:13:25 AM


Dear Council,
 
We have been catching small amounts of wreckfish for the last
few years; anywhere from a couple of fish to over 1,000 lbs using
just bandit gear. Last week I geared up with a wreckfish reel and
bought out two share holders (paperwork isn't finalized w/ permit
office, yet); this brings my total shares to 50,000. After the 87%
reduction I will have 6,5000lbs. Please do what you can to keep
us in this fishery.
 
The idea of allocating 5% to the recreational sector is absurd.
Sport and private charter boats are already skimming fish and not
at all accountable. There is no sport in this style of fishing;
wreckfish should remain 100% in the commercial sector.
 
Because of an accountable IFQ system this is a helathy fishery I
hope to participate in for a long while. Please allocate reverted
shares to active fishermen.
 
Sincerely,
Pete Boehm
F/V: Hanna Katherine-Key Largo, FL
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